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Queries and IMU Replies as discussed in the pre-bid meeting held on 2-09-2014 

 

 

Tender 
Clause 

No 
Clause as per Tender Clause as modified 

6.5.5 

Recommended protective schemes 

 Inner surfaces : 80 DFT Zinc Rich, 
60 DFT Chlorinated Rubber 

 Outer surfaces: 50DFT Zinc Rich, 50 
DFT Enamel 
 

Recommended protective schemes 

 Inner surfaces : 80 DFT 40% Zinc 
Rich, 60 DFT Chlorinated Rubber 

 Outer surfaces: 40 DFT 40% Zinc 
Rich, 50 DFT Enamel 
 

6.5.6 
NOTE 

All works shall be carried out by the 
vendor at his site. Raw materials, 
consumables, manpower, machineries 
pertaining to general fabrication, 
transportation for supply of 
manufactured material, erection of 
fabrication shall be arranged by the 
contractor at his own cost. The rates 
quoted shall be inclusive of the same. 

All works shall be carried out by the 
vendor at his site. Raw materials, 
consumables, manpower, machineries 
pertaining to general fabrication 
transportation for supply of 
manufactured material, erection of 
fabrication and foundation for pillars 
during final installation at IMUV, shall 
be arranged by the contractor at his 
own cost. The rates quoted shall be 
inclusive of the same. 

 


